
ATTENTION UNIFOR MEMBERS
Canada’s industries are facing transformations. 

Working people are on the front lines of many changes to come as this country 
determines how to address the challenges posed by climate change.

Our union has been calling for a vision that transforms all of Canada’s industries 
while leaving no worker behind. Achieving our vision for economic development 
and good jobs that puts working people at the centre will not come easy: it will 
require bold action from governments at all levels, as well as employers.

The survey is being coordinated by Unifor’s National Climate 
Task Force, which aims to bring members into the conversation 
on climate and sustainable jobs. For any questions, or if you 
and your local union are interested in getting in touch with the 
Task Force, you can reach them at NCTF@unifor.org.

This survey takes five minutes to 
complete. Participants have the 
chance to win one of three Apple 
gift cards worth $500. 

The survey will be accessible online 
until November 10, 2023.

Have Your Say in 
Unifor’s Next Steps


